
 

 

Garbage and Recycling collection changes: 

 

Friday December 25th will be picked up on  

Monday December 28th   

 

Friday January 1st will be picked up on  

Monday January 4th  

 

Normal collection will resume on January 8th  

 

Please visit Northstormont.ca or call 613-984-2821 for more information   


